Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

We have 2 more days left for the book fair, so if your students are interested in purchasing books or other options, you have until Tuesday.

8th grade students will take their last Science interim on Wednesday, March 19. Please make sure that those students get a good night's rest, eat a good breakfast, and come to school on time to do their very best on the exam.

All 7th graders will attend the field trip to the symphony on Thursday, March 20. In order for your students to attend, we must have a permission slip on file. If you have any questions regarding the field trip, please reach out to Ms. Hedberg.

Athletics:

Baseball/Softball
Wednesday, March 19 - Possible Scrimmage

Track
Wednesday, March 19 - Possible Scrimmage

We only have 2 more weeks in the 3rd quarter. Please check your students grades and encourage them to make up any missing assignments. On March 31st, from 10 am to 2 pm, all teachers will be setting up data conversations with parents and students of selected students. Please be on the lookout for communication from your teachers. If your child isn't one of the selected students but you want to set up a meeting to discuss their data, please communicate with that teacher. Let's have a great week Rams!
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